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I. INTRODUCTION 

Pursuant to the' ruling of the Administrative Law Judges dated October 15,2007 

(ALJs' Ruling) and guidance dated November 8,2007, Pacific Gas and Electric 

Company (PGtE) provides its reply comments on the allocation of greenhouse gas 

(GHG) emissions allowances under AB 32. PG&E's comments are organized as 

follows: (1) An executive summary of PG&E's overall comments; (2) Responses to 

opening comments by other parties; and (3) Supplemental factual information that 

PG&E believes would be useful to the CPUC, Energy Commission and stakeholders in 

determining the most cost effective and fair method for allocating emissions allowances 

under AB 32. 

11. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY OF PG&E'S REPLY COMMENTS ON 
ALLOCATION OF ALLOWANCES FOR GREENHOUSE GAS EMISSIONS 
UNDER AB 32 

In its opening comments, PG&E recommended that the allocation of greenhouse 

gas (GHG) emissions allowances be designed to achieve two over-arching objectives: 

(1) Speed the transition to a low carbon economy in order to achieve sustained and 

significant long-term GHG reductions; and (2) Mitigate the costs incurred by customers 

to achieve these long-term GHG reductions. 

Most parties, including those opposed to a "cap and trade" program that would 
















































